From: Brian Williams <_>
Sent: Thursday, 9 February 2023 8:37 PM

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: Bowdens Silver Project

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir/Madam,
| am writing this email in support of The Bowdens Silver Project.
| support this project for numerous reasons, which are listed below:

It is one of the largest undeveloped silver mines in the world

Silver is extremely important for decarbonising energy (Solar panels)

It is also important for commercial and medical applications

Silver is already in short supply

Good for the state financially with royalties

Good for local economy

Good for local employment, not only in the mine but with supporting industries
Silver Mines is an environmentally responsible company

Many thanks.
Regards, Brian Williams.





